
Notice of Community Open House 
 
Lisgar (Grand Valley) Ltd., invites members of the community to join a Community Open House 
regarding the future redevelopment of the property located at 20 Scott Street in the Town of Grand 
Valley. 
 

 
 
Planning Applications for Rezoning and Plan of Subdivision have been submitted to the Town of Grand 
Valley to provide for the proposed redevelopment of the property. Please join us to learn more about 
the proposal and to discuss the project with Lisgar (Grand Valley) Ltd. and consulting team.   
 

Grand Valley District Community Centre 
90 Main Street North, Grand Valley 

 

Monday November 4, 2019 
7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

 

We hope you will be able to attend. You may contact our planning consultant, Kevin Bechard at Weston 
Consulting (email: kbechard@westonconsulting.com; phone: 905-738-8080 ext. 236). 

mailto:kbechard@westonconsulting.com

